
 
 

GROUVILLE SCHOOL PSA  

Spring Term Newsletter 2023 

 

As a parent of Grouville School you are a member of the Parent, Staff Association. 

The PSA help to provide a variety of fun events at school for the children with their friends, family, 

and teachers. 

Any ideas and comments, volunteering at events at anytime in the school year is very much 

appreciated. 

With you we can do more events, make every year special for the children and raise funds to 

provide even more for our children’s school life. 

Please come along to one of the meetings, join us online via Teams or get in touch at 

psa@grouville.sch.je  
 

 This year we will be alternating meeting times either at 4pm or 6pm to make the meeting more 

accessible to all. 
 

Our next meeting is on Teams    Tuesday 31st January at 4pm 

A team’s link will be emailed to all before the meeting. 

Reminder 
We would be must grateful for any outgrown fancy dress items for our pop-up shop before world 

Book Day on the 2nd March and any outgrown Christmas jumpers. 

 
Please try the Easy Fundraising App to purchase items online from over 7000 brands who 

will donate part of what you spend to your Grouville PSA.   

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/grouvilleschoolpsa/ 
 

Preloved Uniform and Fancy Dressing shop 

Open every Wednesday 2:30-3:15pm 

Grouvillepreloveduniform@gmail.com or Via the PSA School Website Page order form. 

 

 

  

 

PSA Events Dates 
8th February Preloved Uniform and Dress up for Book Day 

Shop 

9th February Valentine’s Day Pizza Box 

24th 

February 

Hot Dog Day for KS1 & Early Years 

3rd March Hot Dog Day KS2 

30th June Summer Fair 

 

Additional events may include a movie night.  

Fundraising 

Goal 
 

Thank you to everyone 

for helping the PSA 

provide the KS2 with 

new library furniture.  
 

 
 

This year we would like 

to raise the funds to 

buy new books. 
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